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January 28, 2008 

Contact:  CDOT- Mindy Crane – (303) 757-9469 
Cell- (303) 880-2136 

 
 

PUBLIC MEETING FOR US 6/WADSWORTH ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
 

DENVER-- The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is conducting an Environmental Assessment 

(EA) study to examine potential transportation improvements to the US 6 (6th Avenue) and Wadsworth Boulevard (SH 

121) interchange and to Wadsworth Boulevard between approximately 4th Avenue and 14th Avenue.   

As part of the EA, CDOT will identify potential engineering designs and alternatives that could meet the 

transportation needs in the corridor.  CDOT has not identified construction funding or a construction schedule at this 

time.  

CDOT held the first public scoping meeting in August 2007 to introduce the study and gather public input on the 

issues to be included in the study. The second public meeting will be held in early February to present conceptual design 

alternatives developed for the interchange and Wadsworth Boulevard, and the screening process that excludes 

alternatives with fatal flaws from further study. The public meeting will be held as follows: 

 

WHEN: February 12, 2008 from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Open House with Informational Presentations at 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

WHERE:  Lakewood Cultural Center, Community Room, 470 S. Allison Pkwy, Lakewood, Colorado 

*A children’s activity area will be available (unsupervised). 
 

Members of the public are invited to attend this meeting to learn about the conceptual alternatives and the 

screening process, provide input, and get answers to any questions about the study.    

For more information, please visit our website at www.US6wadsworth.com or call 303-573-5385 extension 205.  
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The Colorado Department of Transportation is studying potential 
transportation improvements to the US 6 and Wadsworth Boulevard 
interchange and to Wadsworth Boulevard between approximately 4th 
Avenue and 14th Avenue. The study is an Environmental 
Assessment and is anticipated for completion in December 2008.  

Members of the public are invited to an upcoming public meeting to 
learn about the conceptual design alternatives developed for the 
project area, and the screening process that excludes alternatives 
with fatal flaws from further study. CDOT would like your input on the 
alternatives and screening process. 

 

Public Meeting 
Tuesday February 12, 2008 
Lakewood Cultural Center 

Community Room 
470 S. Allison Parkway, Lakewood 

Open house 4pm to 8pm 
Informational presentations at 5pm & 7pm 

Children’s activity area available (unsupervised) 

For more information, visit www.US6Wadsworth.com, or  
call Colleen Kirby Roberts at 303-573-5385 x205. 

Traducción al español estará disponible durante la reunión. Para 
información en español sobre la próxima reunión pública, de la 

evaluación ambiental de US 6 y Wadsworth, por favor contactar a 
Claudio Vera al 720-286-0226, claudio.vera@ch2m.com. 
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